
 

 

Message from Mr. Kennedy 

 

 

For safety reasons, we need parents permission to allow your child to 
go home with someone else. Please make sure you call the office to in-
form us of who will be taking your child home. 

After the snow storm the parking lot is smaller than usual. If at all possi-
ble, I ask that you avoid using the parking lot until our facility crew can 
move some of the snow drifts. 

Mad Science night was a huge success ! We thank Dionne England and 
her team for organizing this great event for families. 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

Principal:  

Michael Kennedy 

Office Administrator:  

Kim Sirett  

 

Norman Ingram P.S.  
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M3B 1C8 
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normaningram/ 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 4th Parent Council Mtg 7:00pm 

February 6th—Ball Hockey Tournament 

February 8th—Reports Go Home 

February 14th—School Spirit Day—Red & White Day 

February 14th—Interview Night  

February 15th—PA Day—Interviews in AM 

February 18th—Family Day—No School 

February 19th—Boy Basketball Tournament 

February 25th—Frangos @ Forest Valley 

Falcon Facts 



 

Snowy Day of Fun… 
Fresh, untouched snow Tuesday in the yard, was just too much for some and they couldn't control them-
selves ( meaning Mr. Kennedy)! Longer recess filled with snow angels! 
 
 
 



 



Updates from School Council: 

 

 

 

Mad Science Family Pizza Night!  

Thank you to everyone who joined us last week for Mad Science Family Pizza Night!  The kids enjoyed the 

show and we were able to raise $975 to invest into our School.  Special thanks to Dionne England and her 

team of volunteers for leading this event!   

 

“Save the Date” for our Year End BBQ & Fun Fair! 

Mark your calendars!  Friday, June 21 is the date for our annual year end celebration & fundraiser.   

If you’d like to volunteer on this year’s BBQ committee, or have items or services that you can donate, 
please contact Alison alison.anderson@rogers.com .  

 

 

Year-to-Date Council Investments 

Through your support, School Council is proud to have invested in the following activities year-to-date: 

-Visits from Author Mike Wade, Musical Theatre Performance of “Paper Bag Princess” & upcoming Story-

teller “Imagination on the Loose” 

-Holiday Craft Evening supplies, new Softball Equipment, $200 per classroom for Teachers to invest in 

learning resources to support curriculum 

-Co-funded “X Movement Dance” sessions focused on promoting Inclusion & Empathy through physical 

activity 

 

Visit our School Council Website 

https://normaningramschoolcouncil.yolasite.com 
-School Council member listing, meeting schedules, minutes and annual goals & achieve-

ments 

-Information on School Council events, fundraising activities, forms & links to partner web-

sites 

-Easy access to School Calendars, Newsletters & School Cash Online - Bookmark it today! 

mailto:alison.anderson@rogers.com
https://normaningramschoolcouncil.yolasite.com


On behalf of all Norman Ingram families, School Council 
was pleased to host a staff appreciation lunch this week to 
thank our wonderful staff for making Norman Ingram such 
a special place.  


